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(g) INSULIN DEPENDENT DIABETICS (AN84-2012) 
 
Reference is made to Article ll(e) of the minute of meeting of this Committee of 12th January, 2012 
wherein it was agreed that a report by an independent diabetologist confirming that Group 2 standards 
had been met be sought prior to re-instating any licence suspended on medical grounds involving 
insulin dependent diabetics. 
 
OHSAS have indicated that no consultants have offered their services and it is recommended that 
where a licence holder has been suspended then a report from their own treating diabetologist be 
sought.  
 
 
 


